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21% June 2012

To all NKC Members

Please find enclosed the final version of the new Constitution with all amendments as discussed at the last
NKC meeting now updated and completed.

The document has been checked to ensure all Rules reflect the State’s and the Northern Territory being
the ‘Ordinary Members’ and the Kart Clubs now being the ‘Associate Members’.

As requested at the last NKC Meeting a ‘Flow Chart' has now been produced which shows in easy
diagram form the information flow for the new structure encompassing a Board of Governance.

The chart reflects the process for information flow from the individual karter to their Club, the Club to their
State Karting Council and then to one of the five Sub Committees covering Administration, Technical,
Competition, Marketing & Promotion and Finance.

Once an item is on the relevant Sub Committee’s agenda it is processed by that committee which is
chaired by a Board Member.

Many issues will be discussed within the Sub Committee structure with final recommendations elevated to
the Board for review and resolution.

All information and documentation from the Sub Committees and the Board will be distributed by the
National AKA Office to the relevant or all State Karting Council Offices and as required to the AKA
Website, which then completes the information loop.

| trust the enclosed information fully reflects the discussion at the last NKC Meeting and will assist as you
each speak to Clubs and Karters in your State or Territory.

If you have any questions or require further information or clarification on any issue please do not hesitate
to contact myself or any member of the Governance Committee, our contact details are as follows:-

Dave Kissock M:- 0411446641
Peter O'Neill M:- 0408221218
Steve King M:- 0413484750
John McLeverty M:- 0418716281

Best regards,

Dave Kissock



